

INGLÉS

1. Read the text

BORN TO RUN

The Ethiopian runner, Haile Gebreselassie, the "Emperor", is probably the greatest athlete of all time. He has worn two Olympic titles and has broken numerous records at 5,000 and 10,000 metres. A Sunday Times journalist went to interview him at his home in Addis Ababa.

Haile's routine has not changed since he became an athlete. Every morning he gets up at 5.45 and runs for two hours. He has a nap after lunch and then goes out running again.

Haile was brought up in a very poor family. Although today he's multimillionaire he has never been comfortable with being rich in a poor country.

In the future, when he retires from athletics, Haile is going to go into politics. He wants to do something to help the people in Ethiopia. He has travelled to many countries. He has experience and he wants to share it.

As we drive through the city in his ten-year-old Mercedes everybody recognizes him and shouts his name. A lorry carrying soldiers waits to let us pass. "Even the army are your fans", I say "No" replies Haile. "That was because there is a white man sitting in the front seat of the car with me".

Α.	Answer the questions about the text.
	1. How many times does he train a day?
	2. What are his plans when he stops running?
	3. How does he feel about being rich?
	4. Why did the soldiers stop?
8.	Find a word or phrase in the article which means:
	1. a short sleep
	2. looked after when he was young
	3. give something you have to other people
	4. calls in a loud voice

Find the mistakes in the sentences and write the correct formAnn does her homework now.	1.
a) Ann does het nomework now.	
b) Where did you went yesterday?	
c) They weren't never tired	
d) If I have time, I' d go running	
e) He walked across the street until he got to the chemist's	
3. Write the questions for these answers	(1 punto
a)Ir s cold and windy	?
b) Twice a week	
c) I last saw her in the street	?
d)	
e) Since 1986	?
4. Write the negative form of the sentences.	
a) My brothers were having dinner at home.	
b) You should get there by seven.	
c) There will be a lot of people at the party.	
d) They bought some strawberries at the greengrocer's.	
e) Mary studies her lessons every day.	
, , , ,	
	(2 puntos)

	1. What	(vou/do) at wookonds?		
		(you/do) at weekends: (be) in Paris this year.		
		(sit) at a table.		
	4. l(los	se) .my wallet last month.		
	5. It's very cold. It	(snow) tonight.		
			(1 punto)	
6. Describe your favourite place. (100 words).				
	•	,	(2 puntos)	

5. Complete the sentences with the right tense.